PUBLIC HEARING
FEBRUARY 16, 2017, 6:30 PM

The Goodrich Independent School District will hold a hearing for
public discussion of Goodrich ISD becoming a District of Innovation in
accordance to Texas Education Code, Chapter 12A, on Thursday,
February 16, 2017, at 6:30 P.M., at the Goodrich ISD Administration
Office, 234 Katie Simpson Street, Goodrich, Texas, 77335.



